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Notice of Intent 
 

Proposed Installation of Controlled Pedestrian Crossings  
 A45 Fletchamstead Highway, Dunchurch Highway and Broad Lane 

 
Notice is hereby given that, Coventry City Council ("the Council"), pursuant to its powers under Section 
23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended), intends to install four (4) controlled (Toucan) 
crossings on A45 Fletchamstead Highway and Dunchurch Highway and one (1) controlled (Puffin) 
Crossing on Broad Lane 
 
The locations of the proposed Toucan crossings are: 
 
i) A45 Fletchamstead Highway approximately twenty (20) metres south of the centre of its junction with 

Broad Lane (north bound carriageway) 
ii) A45 Fletchamstead Highway approximately thirty two (32) metres south of the centre of its junction 

with Broad Lane (south bound carriageway) 
iii) A45 Dunchurch Highway approximately thirty (30) metres north of the centre of its junction with Broad 

Lane (northbound carriageway) 
iv) A45 Dunchurch Highway approximately twenty two (22) metres north of the centre of its junction with 

Broad Lane (southbound carriageway) 
 
The location of the proposed Puffin crossings is: 
 
Broad Lane, approximately fifty two (52) metres west of the centre of its junction with A45, Fletchamstead 
Highway/Dunchurch Highway. 
 
The works are in connection with the proposed redesign of the junction to provide safer crossing points 
for pedestrians and cyclists. 
 
Any person requiring more information in connection with this proposal should contact the Council's 
Traffic and Network Management Section (Mr P Howarth), during normal office hours on telephone 
number 024 76 832866. 
 
A copy of this Notice and a plan detailing the location of the said crossing may be inspected at Civic 
Centre 4 (Reception Area), Much Park Street, Coventry, during normal office hours. Copies of the said 
documents are also available on the Council’s website. 
 
Any representations should be forwarded in writing to Mr R Parkes, Commercial Team, Legal Services, 
Coventry City Council, 4th Floor Christchurch House, Greyfriars Lane, Coventry, CV1 2GZ, or via email to 
‘rob.parkes@coventry.gov.uk’, by no later than 23rd July 2015.  
 
Chris West 
Executive Director Resources 
Council House 
Coventry  
 
2nd July 2015 


